Prof. Samuel K. Allison, Chicago.

Dear Prof. Allison,

before you leave Chicago. I will hope so anyway. Thank you very much for your very kind letter of May 13. It will be a great pleasure for us to see you and your wife again next August and have you all with us in our country. Prof. Heisenberg said to me that you have given up your trip to Göttingen. We will leave here at the end of the month to be in Barcelona until August 19. If your are planning to make a trip to our city in the meantime, please let us know it by writting us to the following address: Calle Nuria - c/Filomena. AIGUAFREDA (Barcelona). We shall be most happy to do anything we can for you.

Very sincerely yours,